
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Recep
on 

Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 

Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief �me of fellowship. 

Today at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  Avenue     

FABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry News    FACP  Ministry NewsFACP  Ministry NewsFACP  Ministry NewsFACP  Ministry News    

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    

Assistive Listening Devices  
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary  
Please see an usher in the foyer before service. 

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 

GriefShare 

Wednesdays  -  10:30 am—12:00 pm 

Mee�ng in MC 101 

~ Lunch provided ~ 

~ 6:00 p.m.—S.O.L.D., Youth ATTIC and KidsPraise 

PARTICIPATE IN S.O.L.D. 
Please participate in our School of Learning and Discipleship 
(S.O.L.D.)  This will be a great step for each of us as we work 
together to “bring all people into the joy of a transforming rela-
tionship with Jesus Christ,” by connecting with Jesus, growing 
in Jesus, serving like Jesus, and reaching others for Jesus.   

                  International Mission Trip Opportunity 
       Sao Paulo, Brazil  ~May 12-24, 2016 
Working with local churches to evangelize in schools, homes, 
prisons and on the streets. For information or to support con-
tact Krystal Weeks,  336-317-2947 . Sponsored by Friends    

of Good News Missions 

   WOULD YOU LIKE TO HELP A CHILD? 

 

The Tutoring Ministry has the following new 

needs: 

• A current 4
th

 grade boy needing help with 

reading mainly but some math  -  His  regular 

tutor cannot tutor the rest of 2
nd

 semester. 

•  A 3
rd 

grade  boy on our Wai�ng List – needs 

help with reading and math 

•  A 2
nd

 grade girl on our Wai�ng List – needs 

help with reading and math 

 

We like to help as many children as possible.   

If you can be a regular tutor, preferably, or a 

subs�tute on somewhat of a regular basis, 

please call Jim & Peggy Abernathy (299-3355).  

Thank you. 

DO YOU USE “OPEN WINDOWS”                     
DEVOTIONALS? 

 We are in the process of submitting budget requests 
for the coming year (beginning in April).  We are trying 
to use money wisely and limit spending where possi-
ble. Last year, we spent $650 for “Open Windows”  

devotionals. We are asking that you sign up immedi-
ately to let us know if you want to get these for the 
coming year. If you want to use these, please let  
Doris   Henderson know immediately. We will order 
for specific people (those who request it), and you can 
pick your copy up from Doris Henderson for the coming 

year. They will not be placed in the hallway.   
AGAIN, SIGN UP IMMEDIATELY if you want to get  

a copy for the coming year. 

Men’s Brotherhood Breakfast  
February 20th ~ 7:45 a.m. 

 

Guest Speaker is Gary Has
ngs 

"Lessons Learned: 40 Years Behind the Badge"  

To All Our Family at Friendly Avenue:  

      Thank you so much for cards and prayers on my  

behalf!  I am home and must basically stay here in a 

rest mode for 8 weeks, up to 12 weeks, as the healing 

of the fracture in my back takes place. I will need lots  

of prayers to help me with the pain. I will miss you all 

the next few weeks but I know your thoughts will be 

with me! Love and thanks to you all.       ~ Kay Soots 

To Wanda Kinzer and family, on the passing of her father, 

Henry Naylor. 

Master's Men's Choir! 
Sunday, February 28th - Tradi
onal Worship 

-One BIG Rehearsal -Wednesday, Feb. 24 -  

6:30 p.m. in the Choir Room 

-For ALL Men (High School and UP) 
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FABC Ministry Staff 

Deacons of the Week 
 

Jayson West  ~ Bob Hege  

8:15 & 10:45 a.m.—Traditional—Rev. Steve King 
10:45 Contemporary—Pastor Pat Cronin     

 

 

   

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  

 Fellowship Hall                 

4:15 Youth Bells 

5:00 Youth Choir 

6:00 KidsPraise; Youth AIc; SOLD 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci
zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring 

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  

 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare  

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          
  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S
tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris
an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

FABC Weekly Schedule 

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra%ve Assistant- Ext. 301 

FABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry News    

RECYCLE BULLETIN INSERTS  

Please RECYCLE all inserts. You may leave 
them in the pew for collection so we may 

reuse the following week.   ~Thank you! 

CHURCH DATABASE UPDATE 
 

Realm is an updated version of our church  
database, that we are currently in the process of  transitioning 

to. 
 

It has replaced the Access ACS website and the smartphone app, 

Church Life. Emails were sent out asking all members to join. 

They came from FABC  notifications@onrealmmail.org>. If you 

haven’t received your email yet please check your spam folder. 
 

 If you have any questions or problems, please contact Chonda         

Shupe by email : cshupe@friendlyavenue.com 

   WMU GENERAL MEETING 
 

Hermine Heller will be our guest speaker and 

tell us about her trip to Indonesia. The date of 

the mee�ng has been changed to February 

16th at 11 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 

  Home and Closet Sale  
 

 Sale will be on April 23rd.                         

Please start planning now. 

 International Student Dinner International Student Dinner International Student Dinner International Student Dinner ----    Sat, February 20Sat, February 20Sat, February 20Sat, February 20thththth        
 

Come fellowship with students from around the 

world. Bring a dessert and a two liter drink to 

share. Children welcome.                         

Where: MacSween house (1107 Pebble Dr.) 

When: Sat, February 20th at 6 pm 


